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Please vote no on this proposed HR201, tax increases or new taxes have always 

been voted by the people of this state, and rightly so.  Every time the legislature has 

changed or added new taxes a ballot measure has followed it shortly to nullify it.  We 

don’t need any new burdensome tax in Oregon.  What we need is legislators who will 

band together (both parties) to clean up our state without new taxation.  Our roads 

have gone to hell, our cities (once beautiful) now are in ruins. Crime is the worst I’ve 

seen in my 72 years.  Your policies are destroying our wonderful state!  If you people 

cannot fix problems (that you created) without creating new taxes and other burdens 

on Oregonians, then you have no business being in office anywhere in this state.  

Clean up our towns, reinstate the rule of law, enforce our laws currently on the books.  

Remove judges and district or state prosecutors who refuse to enforce the laws and 

punishment for breaking them.  There isn’t anything but common sense answers to 

all our states issues.  Oregon legislators just don’t have the guts to stand up to 

anyone and do what it right for society. 

 

Respectfully your, 

 

Roger D Rydquist 


